
December 3, 2013 
Los Ojos de la Familia 

Emergency Assistance Distribution 

  

 
 

Last week,  two of our board members were approached 
with requests for emergency help.  After reviewing these 

applications, both board members felt the need was sufficient 
cause to present to the board. The board reviewed each case, 

and, with a majority vote received on each request, we are glad to 
say we were able to help these members of our community. 

    
Michelle Torrez is a single mother with fibromyalgia, who has also 
been undergoing chemotherapy for the last year.  She recently got a 
part time job, but has been struggling to make ends meet, for herself 
and her twin boys. She asked for help in getting them some new 
clothes;  we were happy to give her a gift card to WalMart. 
  
WMMM All-Star YAFL Football Team is a local team made up of 11-
year-olds, who just last weekend, represented Albuquerque in the 
Pigskin National Tournament in Las Vegas.  Each child was required 
to pay $150, but some of the children come from low-income 
households, whose families could not afford the fee.  We were happy 
to help sponsor a few of the children for this event. 

 

 

We are still accepting sponsorships for our  
4th Annual Holiday Basket Give-Away!! 

Please visit our website www.losojosdelafamilia.org to see how you can 
help a family in need, in our community, to have a happy Holiday season. 

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001u5QqsPLNvmVcMxZyFQ7oifLxC-AcHGgtu78f-vi3zROrSMdMXcjfJa9h8BfomCxPOrtfCLtcTFhPVbeTkWbM6g-QXdwzFpXKSe9EXkwg_j14a1eyexgIFyVUuIctSi1f


   
 

 


